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1. FFA District Leadership Contests:

Congrats to our Regional Leadership Contest participants: Sophia Parent, Marleana Farr, and

Baily Hewitt. Their demonstration on Poultry Biosecurity was great. We also had two middle

school representatives who did very well and will be representing Dansville at State Convention.



2. MSBOA & Jazz Band: Our High School band members performed at MSBOA District 8 Solo &

Ensemble Festival. Emileigh, Jessika and Mena earned Division 2 ratings on their solos and the

percussion quartet earned a Division 2 rating as well, earning red medals for their events. Bree,

Riley, Bailey, the trumpet duet and the flute duet all earned Division 1 ratings on their events,

earning blue medals and qualifying for State Solo & Ensemble!

The Dansville HS Aggie Jazz Band had a fantastic performance at the district jazz festival in

Mason. The students performed on stage followed up with a clinic by an MSU jazz studio

musician and were treated to a performance by MSU Jazz Octet. They did a great job!



3. Celebrations!!! We’ve had a lot to celebrate this month! Our Shout-outs continue to roll in each

week. We had several wrestlers advance past the regular season and look forward to sending

them off to the State meet soon.

4. SAT Prep: We’ve continued our SAT prep efforts with weekly Challenge problems, some healthy

competition between classes through Khan Academy, and a few practice tests coming up which

will give students a sense of what the real test day will be like. We’re also working through the

new Digital Test requirements and making sure we’re ready to go in the Spring.


